
Question on Notice 
No. 569 

Asked on 14 July 2015 
 
MR MILLAR asked the Minister for Health and Minister for Ambulance Services (HON C R 
DICK)―  
 
Given the urgent need for maintenance and upgrades at the Blackwater Hospital, will the 
Minister advise what funding and timeline has been put in place for the necessary works to 
commence and when are they scheduled to reach completion? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Gregory for his question. 
 
I am advised that as at 30 June 2015, $691,750 in works have been completed at the 
Blackwater Hospital since 1 July 2013.   
 
A further $65,000 of funding has been allocated to address the remaining maintenance issues.  
This is scheduled for completion between 1 July 2015 and 30 June 2017.    
 
 
 
 
 


